
Follow-Up on Your Cancer Screening 

Assessment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter serves as a follow-up regarding your recent 

cancer screening assessment conducted on [Date of Assessment]. 

Your test results have been reviewed, and we would like to discuss the findings with you. It is 

important to understand what these results mean and any further steps that may be required. 

Summary of Findings: 

• Test Conducted: [Type of Screening] 

• Results: [Summary of Results] 

• Next Steps: [Recommended Actions] 

Please schedule an appointment with our office at your earliest convenience to discuss these 

results in detail. We want to ensure you have all the information you need regarding your health 

and any potential follow-up actions. 

For any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


